
 

Monday 8th of November, 2021 

Hi Everyone and welcome to Week 6 of Term 4. 

As you may have read or heard in the media over the weekend there have been some 

changes made due to schools now currently under Level 3 restrictions, like the rest of the 

State. As a school, we have made the decision to keep the level of normality as is for students 

so as not to create further changes or anxieties. The students are settling in well and our 

school focus will be to keep everything as safe and predictable as possible for the remainder 

of this term, so as to see out the year after much turbulence thanks to Covid. 

 

This basically means that nothing has changed. There will be no assemblies or special events 

that will be open to any visitors. There will be no scripture or ethics as we cannot cater for 

the cohort separation policy during these times due to having over 100 students in non-

scripture sessions. The exception will be our end of year Celebration Assembly, which will be 

organised with strict Covid protocols and by invitation only. More information will be sent 

out closer to the event.  

 

Drop off and pick up procedures will not change, there are to be no adults on school 

playgrounds in the morning and afternoon, please continue to communicate with your 

children about which gates you will collect them from. There are teachers at all gates on duty 

to help ease any anxiety in the mornings and afternoons. 

 

Uniform Shop orders will continue as currently being run. Please order online at Flexischools 

and the office staff will send orders home with your child or put it out for collection near the 

Admin glass doors. 

 

Please also remember that the De Chair Avenue and Burns Rd Side gates will be locked at 

9.30am each day and will not be unlocked until 3.25pm. All late comers must enter school 

from the Burns Rd crossing gate and be signed in at the office.  

 

 

Have a safe and peaceful week. 

Mr Mehmet 


